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Comments: Focus on preservation:  Preserving the true wilderness character of protected lands is vital. The

Forest Service should prioritize ANILCA's original intent by phasing out non-essential cabins within designated

Wilderness areas. This ensures a more natural experience for all visitors.

 

Acknowledge history: While these cabins hold historical significance,  we can explore alternative solutions

outside of Wilderness areas to honor that legacy.

 

Compromise: Finding a balance between appreciating the past and upholding wilderness protection is crucial.

Work together to ensure both goals are met.


